
Submission to Western Bay of Plenty District Council 
 
From: Waihī Beach Community Board 
 
 
Lease of ground in the Bowentown Seaforth South Reserve 
 
 
The WBCB supports the emergency hub in the south end of Waihi Beach, as a very 
sensible and necessary facility for the future. 
The position of the Facility is a complex discussion, of managing the risks in the 
future and the need to service the needs of the organisations using it. Also, the 
views of the locals need to be heard. 
 
We wish to be heard on this submission. 
 


